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President: Jim Harrison - 837-9093 Secretary and Librarian- Mike Baraschuk - 757-2368
Treasurer- Siggy Klann - 668-7679 Property Manager- Ray Houde - 253-9059

Editor - Ed Pauch - 832-0255

Meeting Notice

Next meeting is at Woodhaven Community Club, 7.30 PM
Meeting date: APRIL 27, 1999
Next month: MAY 25, 1999

President’s Note

The club and | send our condolences to Bill Smerchanski. Bill's brother
passed away recently after a lengthy iliness.

On a happier note, we welcome Ed Kazakoff as a new member. Ed has a
1948 Whizzer, and his phone number is 632-8520. Don't forget to add him to
your roster.

The Tin Lizzie Event.

This is on Sunday, May 2nd, and the AMCM and CVMG have volunteered to
help run this event so, Please come out. They will need people as early as 8AM
Sunday morning to help at the gates, moving things around, help with judging,
and closing up at the end of the day. More info is available in other pages of the
newsletter. If possible, bring a bike out to put on display.

Ride for Sight

Richard Gibbings has found out that this is on June 25, 26, and 27th. The
venue is just outside of Gimli. Some of our members will likely go up for all or
part of the event.

JimH

Upcoming Events

¢ Tin Lizzie SHOW and SWAP MEET - May 2

2nd Annual Motorcycle Classic - At the Tin Lizzie Museum - Last year was a great day -
Help make this one as much fun by coming out and being a part of it.

Co-sponsored by AMCM and CVMG - Show and free swap meet - Judging for those
who wish to enter their machines (Small fee for this). Volunteers required for setup and
some minor daytime duties. Please come and help out for an hour or so.



Upcoming Events (Cont)
e Antique car swap meet May 15,16 at the Red River Ex Grounds.
Editors Note

A good but quiet meeting last month. | wish more people would come out to
the meetings.

Have a bit of a late start on the newsletter, but here it is!!!

| had a call from a fellow who is promoting the events at the Red River EX
grounds. These are bike racing, quad racing, motocross, mud bogs, etc. These
were started last year and advertised in the paper and otherwise. They evidently
did not hold any motorcycle events last year due to some zoning or licensing
delays but are including these this year( about 3 or 4 events). According to the
caller, the events they did hold were well received and successful.

The caller wanted to know if the AMCM would be interested in looking after
the Show and Shine plus free swap meet portion of the events. Mostly telling
people where to put their swap stuff, and having some older bikes parked to add
to the display. They will be faxing me some more info, and are willing to come to
as meeting to talk about these events. | believe this could work out well for us
and require little to no major effort.

We are not especially a club of distance riders, considering the age of the
members and the machines, but we do need some activities to give the club
some vitamins (or is it Viagra?).

How about coming to the next meeting and let's discuss this!!

The Sq. 4 is ready to go, got new valve stem seals, valve cover gaskets and
touched up the carb with help from Mike B.

Ed the ed

MAAC Report

The meeting are now being held at the Pony Corral on Nairn.

Our club got a "by" on manning the World of Wheels booth. | gave out a
bunch of Tin Lizzie show posters to be put up at businesses and at the WOW. A
number of people at the meeting took posters to put up. (I have put up posters at
Turck's, Riverview, GT sports.)

No great developments at the meeting, a letter has been received from the
Motor Vehicle Branch regarding the collector plate. The letter is confusing as it
implies the that the collector plate will not be allowed - but then says a
"convenience plate " will be instituted within a year. | believe they mean the
"Antique” plate will not be modified but a NEW plate will be available. MAAC is
in the process of clarifying the intent of the letter.

A reminder to bring your Autopac census forms to the next AMCM club
meeting.




March 30,1999 meeting of A.M.C.M,
&

We had 10 members present, meeting opened by
Jim, who re-introduced himself to all present-just in case
anyone had forgotten who he was,

Ziggy's treasurey shows 3478.00 to the good.

Jim has agreed to talk to Ray H, about filling the
position of Property Manager again,

It was suggested we try for some advertising again
in the newsletter. The rate is as before- 1 business card
for 12 issues for $30.00. Marvin C. volunteered. Thank you.

Ed P. and the MAAC News, asking to fill out the MPIC
census forms and return them; for their information bank,

He also asked for volunteers for Worls of Wheels, two
people for two hours to man the booth. The weather turned
bad on that week-end as I remember(lots of snow)

We also would like participation in the Tin Lizzie
2nd Annual M/C Classic week-end on May 2,99. Phone Ed or
~Jdim or Mike if you need info. This has been advertised in the . -
Free Press this Saturday.

That's it for official bussines, the rest of the
evening decayed into just "mindless motorcycle stuff”,
after which we ad journed to the coffee shop for more
"mindless motoreycle stuff".

This has been submitted by me, as I sit here, eating
popcorn, listening to some Fabulous Fifties music that I
had taped earlier. So get out and enjoy the sun,Keep the
sunny side up, enjoy, enjoy......

Mike the Bike




2nd Annilal

“Tin Lizzie” Motorcycle Classic

Sunday, May 2, 1999

10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.

Admission $3 Adults

Children 12 and under are half-price
Toddlers 3 and under - Free

Antique & Classic Motorcycles

Swap Meet, Vendors

“Ride the Pennyfarthing” Contest

Collector Bicycles

Children’s Activities

Jungle Tent (Jumping & Bouncing
for all ages)

Motorcycle Judging Categories: Best of Show, Best American,
Best British, Best European, Best Japanese, People’s Choice

Motorcycle Registration: 1979 and earlier for Judging
First two (same owner) S10

Additional (same owner) S5
Motorcycle Swappers - Free

Food ......Fun.....Music

atthe “Tin Lizzie” Car Barn
St. Francois Xavier (10 minutes west of Winnipeg)

Hosted by John Daigle (CVMG) 955-3370 and Ed Pauch (AMCM) 832-0255

For registration or further information, please telephone Jim or Dave at 864-2277
or e-mail: jhigham @tinlizzie.net



